FAIRFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

July 23, 2015

RE: Guardian/Parent/Staff Notification

Asbestos Removal at Jennings Elementary School

Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Concerned Parties;

This letter is to inform you that there will be an asbestos abatement project at Jennings Elementary School located at 31 Palm Drive, in Fairfield, CT beginning on July 27, 2015. The abatement project includes the removal and disposal of pipe insulation, breeching and boiler insulation from the Boiler Room.

The abatement contractor will be AAIS and AMC Environmental, LLC will be the onsite consultant. The abatement will take place while there are no kids in the building.

AMC Environmental, LLC will be on site for full time monitoring during the abatement performing visual inspections and conducting daily air monitoring. All air samples collected during this asbestos abatement project will be analyzed on a daily basis by a laboratory certified by the DPH.

Upon completion of abatement in each area, re-occupancy clearance air samples will be obtained to assure that the State of Connecticut -Department of Public Health's re-occupancy criteria have been met.

Asbestos Consultant: Jason Pringle

Project Manager

AMC Environmental, LLC

622 Clinton Avenue Bridgeport, CT 06605

203-378-5020

Asbestos Abatement

Contractor: Jim Reilly

Project Manager AAIS Corporation 802 Boston Post Road West Haven, CT 06516

203-932-2992

State of Connecticut

Department of Public Health: Asbestos Division:

410 Capitol Avenue P.O. Box 340308

Hartford, CT 06134-0308

860-509-7367

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 203-255-8373.

Sincerely,

Thomas P. Cullen

Director of Operations

thomas P. Colin

Cc; Jason Pringle Jim Reilly